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December 14,2011 

Mike Navarre, Mayor 
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
144 N. Binkley Street 
Soldotna, AK 99669 

RE:	 Project Number HMGP-1843 .0002 
Kenai Peninsula Borough (KPB) and Seward Bear Creek Flood Service Area (SBCFSA), Local 
Hazard Mitigation Plan (LHMP) Annex - SBCFSA Flood Risk Assessment LHMP Update 

Dear Mayor Navarre: 

Enclosed is the Division of Homeland Security and Emergency Management (DHS&EM) Hazard 
Mitigation Grant Program (HMGP) Agreement for the Kenai Peninsula Borough (KPB) and Seward Bear 
Creek Flood Service Area (SBCFSA), Local Hazard Mitigation Plan (LHMP) Annex - SBCFSA Flood 
Risk Assess,ment LHMP Update Project. 

The total award amount for this project is $230,220.00. You will find the terms of the grant and 
prQcedures in the enclosed DHS&EM Sub-Grantee's Handbodk and HMGP Grant Award Agreement. 

Two copies of the agreements are enclosed; one is for your records, the other is for ours. Please return 
one ofthe original signed agreements to our office after signing the first and third page. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please contact Brent A. Nichols at 907-428-7085 
or by email at brent.nichols@alaska.gov. 

Sincerely, 
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IIY\ John W. Madden 25­oGovernor's Authorized Representative 
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Enclosures: (2) DHS&EM HMGP Obligating Award Documents 




